
 
 
 

 

To ensure the success of CANIMUN, all participants are required to adhere to a code of conduct when 

participating in conference events. Delegates who do not adhere to the code of conduct risk being removed 

from the conference. 

 

 

 

Participants must always engage with delegates, faculty advisors, CANIMUN staff and volunteers, as well as 

venue staff and other conference persons in a respectful professional manner. This includes being respectful 

and courteous of others, as well as being prepared for and committed to conference activities. Any illegal 

behaviour, including theft, bullying, sexual harassment, and illicit drug use, will not be tolerated.  

 

 

 

Delegates are expected to attend all scheduled committee sessions punctually. Delegates are also strongly 

encouraged to attend the social events, in order to meet with and engage with other youth in a more informal 

setting. 

 

CANIMUN works hard to prepare the Embassy Visits Programme. In order to maintain positive 

relationships with the diplomatic community, it is imperative that delegates attend any scheduled embassy 

visits and are punctual and respectful during their visits. Failure to attend a scheduled embassy visit may result 

in ineligibility for awards or scholarships. 

 

 

 

Delegates are required to wear business formal attire during committee sessions, embassy visits, and 

ceremonies. For males, this should include a suit or jacket and dress pants, with a dress shirt, tie/bow tie and 

dress shoes. Females should wear a dress, suit, dress slacks or skirt with a blouse or sweater and/or blazer and 

dress shoes. Jeans, revealing clothing and sneakers are not acceptable as business formal attire. National 

costumes are not permitted. Participants should dress appropriately for social events. 

 

 
 


